
 

The  B apt i sm o f  Jesus  

January  8,  2023  

 

 

T o d a y ’ s  R e a d i ng s  
Isaiah 42:1-9  Acts 10:34-43  Matthew 3:13-17 

 

U p c o mi ng  a t  C hr i s t  C hur c h  
 Wednesday, January 11, 2023 

 Worship Collective Rehearsal @ 7:00 pm  

 Thursday, January 12, 2023 

 Choir Rehearsal @ 7:00 pm 

 Saturday, January 14, 2023 

 Corporation Planning Meeting @ 10:00 am 

 Sunday, January 15, 2023  

 Church In-Person @ 10:00 am 

 Church Online@ 4:00 pm 

 NA Group @ 7:00 pm – Auditorium 
 

Readings for next Sunday  

Isaiah 49: 1-7   1 Corinthians 1: 1-9  John 1:29-42 

S c e ne s  @  C hr i s t  C hur c h  
S e e  o u r  w e b s i t e  f o r  p h o t o s  o f  A d v e n t  &  C h r i s t m a s  

w w w . c h r i s t c h u r c h b r a m p t o n . c a / r e ce n t - e v e n t s   

  

http://www.christchurchbrampton.ca/recent-events


Resourc e  M anag ement  

Financial Giving 

Because the life and vitality of our Church is important to us, we are 

each called to make a financial commitment to ensure that the 

ministry of our church continues to flourish now and for the years to 

come.  We are so grateful for the intentional, purposeful and 

sacrificial gifts that enable us to invite, welcome and connect all of 

us together with Him who abides with us in all times and 

circumstances.  We have a number of ways to give: 

1. Envelope Sets are available by contacting the parish office. 

2. Pre-Authorized Remittance (“PAR”) is a monthly amount 

withdrawn from your bank account.   

3. E-Transfers via the Interac system.  Email address is:  

christchurchbrampton@bellnet.ca  

4. You can donate electronically via CanadaHelps using your 

credit card through the Christ Church Brampton website.   

5. You can drop off your church envelope in the mail slot at the 

church.   

6. You arrange for a pick-up by calling Martha at: Office:  (905) 

451-6649 / Phone or Text:  416-420-3765 

7. More information is available at:  

https://www.christchurchbrampton.ca/how-to-give  

 

Jus t  a  l i t t le  humour  

 
h t t p s : / / w w w . f a c e b o o k . c o m / p h o t o ? f b i d = 4 9 9 2 0 2 7 8 9 0 0 9 9 8 0 & s e t
= a . 4 2 3 1 8 0 9 6 3 2 7 8 8 3 0   

mailto:christchurchbrampton@bellnet.ca
https://www.christchurchbrampton.ca/how-to-give
https://www.facebook.com/photo?fbid=499202789009980&set=a.423180963278830
https://www.facebook.com/photo?fbid=499202789009980&set=a.423180963278830


R e so ur ce Ma na g e me nt  ( c o n t i n u e d )  

2023 Envelopes Are Available  

 They are listed in alphabetical order and located in the Narthex.   

 As at January 1st, 2023, all parishioners are asked to destroy any 

and all previous years’ envelopes ~ this ensures accurate tax 

receipting.   

Over the years, some numbers have been reassigned as a result 

of parishioners taking advantage of Pre-Authorized Remittance 

(“PAR”) thereby reducing the number of boxed sets.   

Additionally, a review is taken each year as to update our 

envelope subscriber listing to ensure we have current 

information.  If you have any doubt as to your current Envelope 

Number, please contact me directly. 

 Many Envelope Subscribers have moved to e-transfer and we 

continue to be grateful for your offerings.  We have provided 

sets for these households this year.  For 2023, those making e-

transfers will maintain the same envelope number.  Over the 

year, we will be exploring how best to reduce some of these sets. 

 Should your envelope set not be available, you desire an 

envelope set or wish to switch/start Pre-Authorized Remittance, 

again please feel free to contact me or leave a note at the 

church office. 

If there is anything else I can help you with, please let  me know. 

Carolynne Atkinson 

Envelope Secretary | 905-453-8323 / cdatk26@gmail.com  

 

2022 Tax Receipts 

Work has commenced on preparing our 2022 tax receipts.  Parish 

Households should expect to receive theirs and a parish update 

by mid-February. 

  



C o nne ct  W i t h  U s  

Address:  4 Elizabeth Street North, Brampton, ON  L6X 1S2 

Incumbent Byron Gilmore (905-451-6649 ext. 22) 

Associate Nelson Charles (403-803-0887) 

Deacon Luigi Battista (416-902-2163) 

Parish Administrator Martha Whittaker (905-451-6649 ext. 23) 

Director ~ Family Ministry Tina Clarke (647-278-5519) 

Choir Director Ron Greidanus (905-873-9909) 

Worship Collective Director Sally Campbell (647-382-9983) 

Email:   

christchurchbrampton@bellnet.ca  

Website:   

www.christchurchbrampton.ca  

Rector’s Warden Shumaila Desrochers  905-846-7529 

People's Warden Sara Golla  647-563-8990 

Deputy Rector's Warden Sean Joseph  416-985-2899 

Deputy People's Warden Chris Bird  416-294-7361 

Treasurer Kathy Newbert 905-454-0527 

Advisory Board Chair Lisa Lipson 647-625-0933 

Envelope Secretary Carolynne Atkinson 905-453-8323 

Honorary Assistant The Rev. Vic Reigel  905-452-0354 

Parish Visitors  Joan Powell  905-451-4694 

Prayer Ministry Jeff Smith 905-452-0524 
 

CCLI Lic # 1302488 

 
Missed our Advent & Christmas services?  We’ve got you covered… 

https://www.youtube.com/@ChristChurchBrampton  

(Disclaimer:  Dog Not Included ) 

mailto:christchurchbrampton@bellnet.ca
http://www.christchurchbrampton.ca/
https://www.youtube.com/@ChristChurchBrampton

